
 
From: Lawrence Rogow [mailto:lrogow@loop.com]  
Sent: Thursday, January 26, 2012 3:34 PM 
To: Melvin Collins 
Cc: Christine Meng; 'jstewart@wileyrein.com' 
Subject: Re: 20120124ABZ 

Thank you.  
Sent wirelessly via Blackberry 
  
From: Melvin Collins [mailto:Melvin.Collins@fcc.gov]  
Sent: Thursday, January 26, 2012 10:52 AM 
To: Lawrence Rogow  
Cc: Christine Meng; 'jstewart@wileyrein.com' <jstewart@wileyrein.com>  
Subject: RE: 20120124ABZ  
  
We will dismiss the displacement and process the companion channel application. 
 

 
From: Lawrence Rogow [mailto:lrogow@loop.com]  
Sent: Thursday, January 26, 2012 11:31 AM 
To: Melvin Collins; 'jstewart@wileyrein.com' 
Cc: Christine Meng; 'jstewart@wileyrein.com' 
Subject: RE: 20120124ABZ 

We have applied for this DCC application because we were told that the displacement application 
referenced does not qualify for displacement relief.   See attached.  Please advise. 
 
Lawrence Rogow 
Chairman 
 
5670 Wilshire Boulevard, Suite 1300 
Los Angeles, CA 90036 
  
(323) 904.4090 direct line / (323) 965.5411 fax 
rogow@loop.com 

   
 

 
From: Melvin Collins [Melvin.Collins@fcc.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, January 26, 2012 6:37 AM 
To: 'jstewart@wileyrein.com'; Lawrence Rogow 
Subject: 20120124ABZ 

This already has a pending digital displacement application (BDISDTL-20110826ABP).  They can 
not have both. 
 


